
 

Katowice, 12 December 2024

3rd Circular Letter

Dear friends and colleagues,

As promised, we are writing to share important information regarding the registration fees and 
deadlines for the upcoming Saga Conference 2025 taking place from 3–8 August 2025 in 
Katowice and Kraków. 

Conference fees:

●​ regular conference fee: 270,- euro / 1160,- PLN 
●​ fee for online presentation: 80,- euro / 350,- PLN 

Payment period

●​ 1 February – 1 May 2025 (payments after this date will not be possible)

Please make the payment to the following bank account:

●​ Beneficiary: Uniwersytet Śląski w Katowicach
●​ Bank Name: ING Bank Śląski S.A. 
●​ Account Number: 74 1050 1214 1000 0007 0000 7909
●​ SWIFT: INGBPLPW
●​ IBAN: PL74 1050 1214 1000 0007 0000 7909
●​ Reference: Saga2025+Surname

We will accept payments of the conference fees starting from 1 February. 

Make sure to complete the payment by 1 May to ensure your registration is processed.



The regular conference fee covers all lunches, coffee breaks, the conference dinner, and other 
conference materials and afternoon activities. Instructions concerning excursions and payment 
for them will appear in the next circular (February 2025). 

We would also like to clarify that the online participants will only be able to view those of the 
panels that include virtual presentations – the rest of the conference will not be held in hybrid 
format, with the exception of the keynote presentations, which will be streamed live on the 
CBNS Facebook page.

Please note that, following University regulations, direct bank transfer is the only payment 
method that can be accepted. Regretfully, the University is unable to accept any other form 
of payment for conference registration (unfortunately, neither credit card nor PayPal nor cash 
payments are possible).

Please bear in mind that only those of the participants who have already registered as online 
speakers are eligible for the fee for online presentation. 

Please note also that we will be unable to refund the fee difference should a participant wish 
to change their status from an in-person to a virtual presentation in the upcoming months 
before the conference.

For further details on the conference, please visit the official website 
(https://saga2025.us.edu.pl/) and Facebook profile (https://www.facebook.com/CBNiSUS) 

If you have any questions or need assistance with the registration process, feel free to contact 
us at saga2025@us.edu.pl.

Wishing you Happy Holidays and a Happy New Year!

With best regards,

The Organizing Committee
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